
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth - Communications Office
 
411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802
218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Emily Larson, Mayor
 
For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309
 

     
DATE: 10/15/2018
SUBJECT: Duluth Citizen Review Board to Host Committee Meeting October 17
BY: Pakou Ly, Communications Office
 
 

Duluth Citizen Review Board to Host Committee Meeting October 17

 

[Duluth, MN] – The Duluth Citizen Review Board (CRB) held three public open houses this past week to gather community input on
the potential purchase of personal protective equipment and review a sample policy. Several hundred residents participated and
shared their written comments in person over three productive evenings and more submitted feedback online. As a follow up, the
CRB is planning to hold a Committee Meeting on Wednesday October 17, 2018 from 3-5 pm in Duluth City Hall, Council
Chambers where they will review the complete packet of comments. The CRB will provide the full packet of submitted comments
on its webpage following the CRB committee meeting at, http://duluthmn.gov/boards-commissions/duluth-citizen-review-board/

 

The CRB appreciates the public’s participation at the open houses and the care, insight and passion that has been shared.
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